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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan 

Mark Your Calendar 
Reminder: Dates are subject 

to change 

 
 

March 1 
PTO Spirit Wear, Sub Sale and 
Freckled Moose (Butter Braids 
and Cakes) Fundraisers Begin 

 
March 5 

Report Card Distribution 
Virtual Mini-THON 

 
March 7 

8 am – 12 pm Used Uniform Sale 
(Cafeteria) 

PTO Spirit Wear Sale Due 
 

March 9 
First Communion Parent Meeting  

 
March 10 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Grades 6-8 

NO SCHOOL GRADES 6-8 
 

March 11 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Grades K-5 and Preschool 

NO SCHOOL GRADES K-5 AND 
PRESCHOOL 

NO AFTERCARE 
 

March 12 
NO SCHOOL: SPRING BREAK 

 
March 15 

Spring Uniforms Begins 
 

March 16 
4 pm – 8 pm Chipotle Restaurant 

Night 
 

March 19 
PTO Sub Sale and Freckled 

Moose Orders Due 
 

March 22 
Parish Faith Bee 

 
March 23 

School Penance Service 
 
 
 

Dear SCLS families, 
 
It is really hard to believe that we are already headed into the month of March.  The last 
couple of months have gone by so quickly.  While the weather has greatly impacted these 
past couple of months, it has not slowed down the teachers and staff with instruction and 
activities.   
 
Just a couple of weeks ago, we had a short yet fun Catholic Schools Week.  Then our 
students enjoyed the celebration of Valentine's day with their classes. Just after that, our 
2nd graders received their sacrament of First Reconciliation.  We were so blessed to 
conduct this sacrament as a whole group in the church.  The students did an amazing job.  
Lastly, we celebrated Ash Wednesday to lead us into the season of Lent.   
 
Now, as we approach the month of March, we will not be slowing down.  This month we 
will begin our last trimester of this school year.   We are also excited to be supporting the 
4 Diamonds with our Mini-Thon on March 5th.   The following week will be our spring 
parent/teacher conferences.   Then by mid-month, we will have daylight savings time 
followed by the start of our spring uniforms.  The end of the month will lead us into our 
Easter break.  As I mentioned earlier, we are into the last trimester of this school year and 
before we know it, we will be talking about graduations and end of the year activities.  
So, take each day and each moment and enjoy them as they are here and gone so fast.   
 
Thank you all for a wonderful start to 2021 and the continuation of our school year.  We 
are blessed to have each and every one of you as a part of our school family and wish you 
a blessed Lenten season. 
 
Peace, 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 
Principal 
 

SCLS Four Diamonds Mini-THON Updates 
 

This year has brought many changes including this year's MiniTHON.  A few things are 
guaranteed though - MiniTHON will be held, the children will dance and money will be raised, 
so that no family has to worry about money while their child receives treatment.  Please check 
emails and social media for further information as well.  
 
The participants (predominantly students) on Donor Drive have raised $4370.00 so far!  On 
March 4th , generous donors through Four Diamonds will match every third donation made on 
Donor Drive. The match will be from 8am to 8 pm!! If you have not already donated, please 
consider doing so at:  St. Catherine Laboure Mini-THON 
 
Please join us for another exciting opportunity to tap into your creativity, participate in an 
activity with your child(ren)  AND raise money for the SCLS MiniTHON.  The art supplies and 
video will be provided by Ms. Spoljaric!!  Please see the flyer (at the end of the newsletter) and 
link for further information.  

https://fourdiamonds.donordrive.com/event/sclspaint 
 
FTK, the SCLS Four Diamonds MiniTHON Committee  
 

https://fourdiamonds.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.event&eventID=3116
https://fourdiamonds.donordrive.com/event/sclspaint


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Welcome to March, SCLS Families! 
  
Catholic Schools Week definitely looked different this year than 
it has in the past, and the weather tried it's hardest not to 
cooperate with our best laid plans, but the PTO Board was very 
pleased to finally be able to do something special for our 
students and teachers. Franco's and Mama's worked with us, 
complete with a schedule change thanks to snow, to deliver 
pizzas for all our students for Student Appreciation Day. We 
thank both of these Derry Street establishments for their 
flexibility! Later that week, we worked with the Paxtang Grill to 
provide delicious lunches to all of our teachers (another Derry 
Street favorite restaurant!). Finally, it was third times the charm 
to bring Clown Around Town ice cream truck to school the 
following week to treat each of our students with an ice cream 
treat of their choice. We cannot thank these four businesses 
enough for working with us to do something special for the 
SCLS school community! 
 
The PTO has several fundraising events scheduled for March 
that we hope everyone will take advantage of, including our last 
Spirit Wear sale of the year, R&K Subs/ Pretzel Sandwiches, 
Butter Braids and restaurant fundraisers with Chipotle and 
Franco's. The PTO has a big project in the works that we hope 
to share with you soon, and any support you can give to any of 
these sales will help our fundraising efforts.  
 
We are disappointed to cancel the PTO Varsity Basketball vs. 
Teachers and Coaches game, and we are also postponing the 
PTO General Meeting that were both scheduled for March. We 
do hope to have a PTO wrap-up meeting before the end of this 
school year as we look forward to the following school year. As 
always, thank you for bearing with us this year! 
 
Happy Saint Patrick's Day to all. Think warm, spring thoughts! 
Erin Henderson 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Erin Henderson 

President 
 

Katie Sullivan 
Vice President 

 
Janell Maglowski 

Treasurer 
 

Danielle Harper 
Secretary 

Father James Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

Happy Birthday! 

March 3 – Joseph Barbush 

March 18 – Katie Conroy 

March 22 – Emily Sidelinger 

March 28 – Jill Demmel 

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION UPDATE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to 2021 and a New Year for Box Tops For Education!  Check your app 
for the New Year bonus purchases (earn extra Box Top credits with your 
purchases!) and a GREAT sweepstakes that can win YOU $50!!  We can also WIN 
big with Box Top credits!  
  
Pro Tip: You can scan receipts for friends and relatives who don't have the app.  
Just use YOUR app and - with their permission! - scan their receipts!  
 
Please visit boxtops4education.com for a link to the app plus more information 
about special bonuses and prizes!   
 
Any questions or problems?  Contact KC Torta @ 724.272.7375 for help. 
 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
Reminder: Dates are subject 

to change 
 

March 24 
Spring Picture Day 

 
March 30 

2:30 pm – 5:00 pm PTO Sub 
Sale, Spirit Wear and Freckled 

Moose Pick Up 
 

March 31 
VIRTUAL LEARNING HALF 

DAY  
ALL STUDENTS 

NO PRESCOOL & NO 
AFTERCARE 

 
April 1-April 9 

NO SCHOOL-EASTER 
VACATION  

 
Note the following March 

events have been cancelled: 
3/2 – Varsity Basketball vs 

Teachers and Coaches 
3/18 – PTO General Meeting 

 
 
  



 
 
 
 
AmazonSmile 
Saint Catherine Laboure Parish and School are now part of Amazon Smile! Please visit smile.amazon.com and search for Saint Catherine 
Laboure Parish and School and make sure to select the one in Harrisburg, PA. All of your Amazon purchases will then benefit Saint 
Catherine's! Thanks so much for your support.  
 
Amazon Teacher Wish Lists  
Our teachers have put together wish lists for items needed in their classrooms.  Follow the link below to find the wish lists or go to the 
PTO page on the school website.  To order, simply go to the link order through your Amazon and follow the directions at the link below to 
have the items shipped directly to the school.  Double bonus if you sign up to for Amazon Smile AND order from a wish list. 
 
SCLS Teacher Amazon Wish Lists – Saint Catherine Labouré Catholic School (sclhbg.org) 
 

          

 

 

 
Please save the date for the next PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale, Sunday March 7. Please note the time change: 8am-12pm. It will be 
held in the school cafeteria, entrance via the metal gym doors. Masks must be worn, and we will limit the number of shoppers. If you 
want to turn in uniforms for credit, please make sure they are clean and gently-used. Please include a summary of the items with your 
name, so that credit can be issued.  
 
The credits offered for the uniform sale: 
Ties: $2    Shirts, long-sleeve and short-sleeve: $3   Skorts: $4 
Skirts: $4   Jumpers: $4      Sweaters: $4 
Pants/walking shorts: $4  Gym t-shirts: $3      Gym shorts: $3 
Gym sweats: $4   Kindergarten t-shirts and shorts: $3    Kindergarten sweats: $4 
 
Price List for the uniform sale: 
Ties/hair accessories: $2  Short and long sleeve polos: $6     Skorts: $9   
Boys' pants/shorts: $7   Jumpers: $9      Oxford shirts: $6 
Vests: $6   Kindergarten sweatpants and sweatshirts: $4  Sweaters: $7   
Gym t-shirts: $3    Kindergarten t-shirts and shorts: $3    Gym sweatpants: $4   
 
In order to receive credits, clothes must be in decent condition and able to be sold at the sale! We are hoping to create an online uniform 
request form that can be submitted by the Friday before the sale if you cannot make it to the sale on Sunday. Those orders will be picked 
starting at 10am the day of the sale, so that in-person shoppers have first dibs from 8am-10am. More details to follow!  
Any questions please contact Kelly Rogers: krogers@sclhbg.org. Thanks! 
 
Thanks, 
Kelly 
 

Fund for SCLS Update! 
 

We are happy to report that we have raised $41,000 towards 
our $55,000 goal for the Fund for SCLS (our Annual Fund)! 
Thank you so much to all who have generously donated! These 
funds go to the school's operating budget and benefit all 
students!  We have until June 30, 2021 to reach our goal - 
please consider donating! Here is the online 
link: https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90
nvzen_AfmqrA 

 

SCLS Athletic Association Update 

Talks are underway with the CAA track league and the Harrisburg 
Diocese to be able to hold a 2021 track and field season. The 
Athletic Association will get any information we receive out to 
our students and families as soon as we have definite 
information.  Expect the season to look different than what we 
are all used to but we will make the best out of whatever our 
new parameters may be!  
 
SCLS Athletic Association  

 

https://sclhbg.org/school/scls-teacher-amazon-wish-lists-2/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA


 
 Upcoming Fundraisers 

 

How about a sweet treat just in time for Easter?  SCLS is having an Easter Dessert Fundraiser!  Your student will be selling Butter braids or 
Joyful Traditions (cake rolls)!    SCLS will make 40% profit on every Butter Braid pastry and cake roll sold!!! 

Fundraiser begins:  3/1/21 (Pamphlets will be sent home)  You can also do the fundraiser completely online by using this link:  
http://bit.ly/StCatherineLaboureSchool 

Sale ends:  3/19/21. All order forms or online sales are due! No late orders will be accepted! 

Delivered:  3/30/21.  We will be doing a drive-through pick-up during the school dismissal!  How convenient is that?? 

Please contact Amy Brixius at abrix1231@verizon.net with any questions! 

 
It’s back…FRANCO’S fundraiser for March, 

April and May!!! 

Every day during the months of March, April and May 
order from Franco’s and SCLS gets 10% of all sales!   
Great location...close to school...stop in for lunch or 
dinner or pick up “to go” for those busy nights or 
weekends!  

Share this fundraiser with all your family and 
friends!!!!! 

NOTE:  Patrons need 
to present a paper 
flyer at time of order 
(flyer attached to end 
of newsletter!) 

 

Chipotle Restaurant Night 

Stop by Chipotle on Union Deposit on Tuesday March 16th between 
4-8 pm to help support St. Catherine Laboure.  Let someone else do 
the cooking for you. 

Flyer at end of newsletter. 

SPIRIT WEAR SPRING SALE 
 
Need a great gift to fill up those Easter baskets?  Consider purchasing 
some SCLS School Apparel!  Check out all the great shirts, sweatshirts 
and sweatpants at the link below.  
 

sclsspiritwear3.itemorder.com 
 
Online ordering for SCLS School Apparel 2021 Spring ends on Sunday 
March 7th, 2021 (11:59pm EST) 
 
Order pick up: Tuesday March 30th 2:30 – 5:00 pm (contactless drive 
thru) 
 

 
 PTO SUB SALE 

Support the SCLS PTO by ordering delicious R&K Subs or Pretzel sandwiches for the whole family! 

Orders due: March 19th (Payment due in the form of one check made out to SCLS PTO with order form or Venmo @sclspto – be sure to 
include: students name, grade and “sub sale” in the notes).   

Order form at end of newsletter. 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF NEW ORDER FORM THAT INCLUDE CHEESE AND TUNA OPTIONS FOR LENT 

 
**Please include a cell phone number on the order form where you can be reached the morning of pick up! ** 

Order pick up: March 30th 2:30-5:00 pm (Pick Up Directions to follow) 
 

Our Goal is to sell 500 Subs!  The homeroom that has the most student participation (by percentage) will receive a special treat! 

 

http://bit.ly/StCatherineLaboureSchool
mailto:abrix1231@verizon.net


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTO Monthly Teacher 
Appreciation 

As part of Catholic Schools Week, we 
celebrate our teachers.  For Teacher 
Appreciation Day, the PTO provided a 
boxed lunch from the Paxtang Grill and 
some sweet treats for after lunch.  
These amazing gifts are made 
possible because of all the SCLS 
families supporting all the PTO 
fundraising events throughout the year 

THANK YOU FACULTY AND STAFF 
AT SCLS!!!! 

Student Appreciation 

As part of Catholic Schools Week, we 
couldn’t forget about our students.  We 
celebrated our students by providing 
pizza and ice cream!  The students 
have been working hard all year 
studying and adapting to all the 
changes.   

THANK YOU SCLS STUDENTS FOR 
BEING AMAINZING!!!!  WE ARE SO 

PROUD OF YOU!!! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 



 







 



 





 

 


